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13th December 2024 

School Lunch Price Increase 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We are writing to inform you that as of Monday 24th February 2025 school lunches 

will be charged at £2.90.  

As always, we ask for all lunches to be paid in advance on Arbor. We are unable 

to allow any accounts to go into arrears, if a dinner is ordered and there are no 

available funds on your child’s account you will be contacted in the first instance, 

if we are unable to contact you your child will be offered an emergency lunch of 

cheese and crackers.  

You can check your account balance on Arbor at any time by logging into your 

account.  

If you think that your child may be entitled to free school meals and you do not 

currently receive them, please complete the application on the Telford & Wrekin Website 

or an application form can be requested from the school office. 

The school lunch menu can be found on the school website on the following link: 

https://www.aqueductprimary.co.uk/parents-carers/school-lunch-menu/  

If you have any questions regarding this, please contact the school office. 

With kind regards, 

 

Mrs Tammy Lockley 

Head Teacher  

Aqueduct Primary Academy               

Castlefields Way 

Aqueduct, Telford, TF4 3RP 

   01952 984980 

 admin@aqueductprimary.org 
Building tomorrow, 
leading the way.  

 
 

Headteacher: Mrs T Lockley 

Deputy Headteacher: Mrs J Clarke 

Assistant Headteacher: Mr A Palin 
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